November 12, 2018

Spokane Valley Community and Public Works Dept.
10210 E. Sprague Ave.
Spokane Valley, WA 99206

Attention: Lori Barlow

Dear Ms. Barlow,
My letter is in opposition to the plans that have been submitted for consideration

to build hundreds of homes in the Painted Hills area where the old Golf Course
was.

I am deeply concerned about the environmental issues this would cause.
Flooding, traffic, school attendance and crowding are only a few of the major
problems this would cause. One of my greatest fears is that of fire. If that number
of homes are built in such a small area, and a fire was to start in the hills, the
people living at Cedar Creek and above would NOT be able to get to safety due to
the high traffic that would be happening just from that vicinity alone.

This proposal is unreasonable and detrimental to our community. | sincerely hope
that every aspect of the effect on our community will be seriously considered and
the proposal will be halted.

Sincerely,
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